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Board Counsel Dana Wecinski
State Board of Medicine
P.O. Box 69523
Harrisburg, Pennsylvania 17106-5923

As a 1975 graduate of the PA program at the Medical College of Georgia, many years of
practice in Family Medicine and 20 years as a short term medical missionary around the
world, I have been delighted to see the contribution of PAs as members of the healthcare team.
I am writing in support of proposed Rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to Physician Assistants
as written. The changes in these regulations recognizes the excellent delivery of patient care
by Physician-PA teams in Pennsylvania.

Nancy Henderson Staible, PA retired
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